 
My name is Bill Owen. I have supported City for the majority of my 30 years as a York resident. I have held a season ticket for 20+ years.
Following retirement, I have occasionally volunteered at the Club office when required and was co-opted onto the Trust Board in January 2017.
My working life variously involved Analytical Chemistry, Retail Management, Sales, Training, Project Management, Account Management and a final ‘downsize’ to Driver/Director at Fleetways Taxis.
I took early retirement 3 years ago and having caught up on ‘the list’ now find myself with time to spend on things I enjoy.
Away from work I have previously been in the Round Table where I was involved in Media, Fundraising and Communication. At Fleetways I held the position of Honorary Secretary. This role involved aspects of Recruitment, Meeting Organisation and Minutes and Information Flow. I am PC literate and I own my own mouse.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am pleased to put myself forward for the YCST Board and feel that I could prove useful in making it a strong voice for our supporters. 
